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Future Speakers 

June Birthdays 
Paul Ward – Jun 11 
Michael DeRose – June 19 
Glenn Yarborough – June 21 

May 22 2012 

Todd Dempsey  

"Your MRC Foundation's Update" 
 

May 29 2012 

David Adelman, CEO of 

Reeltributes  

"Family History Meets the 21st 
Century" 
 

Visiting Rotarians  
None 
Guests 
None  

 

50/50 Raffle: 
 
Small Pot Winner Bill Stell $28.  
Congratulations!!!!! 
 

 

 

Agenda 

by Cecilia Ford  

Noon - Meeting to order  

- Greeter – TBD 
- Song led by – Vance Zavela 
- Pledge led by -  Ted Grey 
- Invocation led by – Tom Mangan 
- 50/50 raffle collections – Bob Rosenbaum 

12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms 
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk – Tom Mangan 

12:40 Program  

– To be announced 

1:00 p.m. 
- 50/50 raffle bucket 
 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting  

Program – May 29th  
by Paul Ward 

SPEAKER SUMMARY: Captain Jim Janickey, McLean (technically Dranesville) District Police chief, brought us 
up to date on the challenges facing the District as it experiences rapid growth of an increasingly diverse 
population.  There is a considerable need to additional personnel and equipment, and there is hope that whatever 
budget increases the Fairfax County Police receive will be directed primarily at the McLean District Station.  
 

Announcement 

by Paul Ward 

President Cherry On the party front, 1) there was a good time had by all at the Baumbusch 
Barbecue Sunday evening; 2) there was great attendance at the recent 
Evo Bistro get together; 3) the installation dinner is set for July 11 at 
Redeemer Lutheran from 6:30 to 9:30 – Ann Vandemark is taking 
reservations. 

Jan Auerbach Jan echoed the good time at the barbecue, and announced she had 
distributed next year’s organization chart.  She also informed us that the 
McLean Rotary Club is being honored by the Safe Community Coalition 
for our part in supporting their efforts, including our participation in Ethics 
Day at McLean and Langley high schools. 

Lynn Heinrichs The students at Timberlane sent Lynn a special thank you card for our 
efforts in supporting their reading program. 

 

Happy Talk 

by Paul Ward 

Chet Gray Survived a canoe camping experience over the weekend. 

Bob Hahne Announced a $7,500 grant from the McLean Rotary Foundation to the RI Foundation, 
keeping us in the running for retaining our RI Foundation support trophy this year. 
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Nick Kalis  Let us know that his son, Peter, won 2nd place in an information systems competition 
with his entry dealing with library systems. 

Tom Mangan Fined himself for being late. 

Doug Megill  Both sons won their respective baseball games, and Doug was in the stands at a 
Nationals game when back to back home runs were posted by the Nats. 

John Rosenbaum Spent all of his weekend left over after attending the barbecue laying sod and his new 
digs. 

Jan Auerbach Had fun at the barbecue, and is looking forward to going sailing soon. 

Ed Holman Ed and Linda had a great time at the barbecue. 

Vance Zavela His baseball team got an unassisted triple play; Vance also celebrates the Marlin recent 
win. 

John McEvilly Not be outdone, John remembered when his son, now 31,got an unassisted quadruple 
play! 

 

  

 


